
Language Arts:  

We will engage in several 
fun and friendly finger 
plays and flannel board 
stories, including: Clap 
Your Hands, Monkeys 
Swinging From the Trees, 
and Five Little Monkeys 
Jumping on the Bed. Our 
fun and special book           
selections will be Wheels 
on the Bus and Quick as a 
Cricket. The children will 
see several of the special 
friends previously             
introduced, as well as 
meeting new friendly               
faces.  

Concept:  

The children will be                
working on taking apart 
puzzles, and then putting 
them back together. Our 
puzzles will show many of 
our favorite characters 

and animals! We will also 
review our two newest 
shapes introduced,               
triangle and rectangle. 
Motor:  

Strrrike! The nursery 
room will form a bowling 
league, as they get a 
chance to bowl in the 
classroom. We’ll be rolling 
the bowling ball towards 
the pins, as well as rolling 
pins to a friend.  

Craft and Writing:  

We will be using a wide 
variety of fun art                   
materials to create our 
projects this week. We’ll 
be painting with shaving 
cream and using play-doh.  

 

 

 

 

Students of the Week:  

Kaylee and Audrey 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

Max 11/2 

Calvin 11/8 

• Welcome back! We are 
looking forward to a 
great 2023-24 school 
year!  

• Please return your signed 
emergency information 
sheets, tuition policies, 
and any other remaining 
forms needed to       
complete your child’s 
file.  

• Please send in a             
picture of your child for 
the classroom, if you 
haven’t already done so.  

• Saturday, November 
11...Veteran’s Day. 

• Fired Drills on Thursday 
and Friday, November 16 
and 17. 

• Progress Reports will be 
sent home the week       
before Thanksgiving. 

• We will be celebrating 
Thanksgiving                   
Monday-Wednesday, 
November 20-22.  

• We will be closed on 
Thursday and Friday, 
November 23 and 24 for 
Thanksgiving.  

• The Bookmobile will be 
here on Monday,                      
November 27. 

• Have you enrolled for 
Tuition Express online 
payments? Many have 
found this convenient, 
but we still of course, 
accept check and cash 

payments.  

• Have you enrolled for 
Remind Messaging? Text 
the message @homergle 
to the number 81010  

Notes to Parents: 

Week 13: November 6-10, 2023  
Theme: Just for Fun 
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Inside Story 2 

Inside Story 2 

Inside Story 2 

Inside Story 3 

Inside Story 4 

Inside Story 5 

Inside Story 6 

Bobbie Noonan’s Child 
Care 

13230 Cedar Creek Ct, 
Homer Glen, IL 60491 

708-301-3939 
homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 

Review: 
Letters:  

Aa and Bb 
 

Shapes: 
Circle, square, 
rectangle, and 

triangle 
 

Colors: 
Red, blue,            

yellow, green, 
black, and orange 

 
Words: 

Run and Jump 
Have a fun week! 

Ms. Melissa 
Ms. Christina 


